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Library Expansion Designs Unveiled 
 

The Washington-Centerville Public Library invites citizens to view the 

newly approved schematic designs for the expansion and renovation of the 

Woodbourne Library at an Open House on May 10th, 6 PM at Woodbourne 

Library. 

“The valuable input of citizens, library trustees and staff as well as 

guidance from our architects, LWC, Inc. have produced a design that will meet 

the changing needs of library users well into the future,” said Bob Hanseman, 

President of the Library Board of Trustees.  

The approved schematic designs feature more spaces for library 

programs and small groups and tutors, a creativity space, and lots of inviting 

areas for both active and quiet use. The design also includes ample space to 

maintain the library’s diverse collection of books, movies and music. “The design 

is both beautiful and functional,” adds Mr. Hanseman. For those who cannot 

attend the Open House, schematic designs can be viewed after May 10th, at 

www.wclibrary.info.    

For more information on the Woodbourne Library expansion project, visit 

www.wclibrary.info/news. For information on Washington-Centerville Public 

Library, contact the library at 433-8091 or visit www.wclibrary.info.  
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